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RFP 2024-108 
SC-170 Sidewalk Extension Project  

Questions and Answers 
 
 

1.  Q.   Are there lane restrictions on SC-170?  
A. There are lane restrictions on SC-170 which follow SCDOT lane restrictions.  

See below.  
 

   
 
2. Q. Are there any parades or shutdowns anticipated during the construction? 

A.  There will be none that we’re aware of at this time.    
 

3. Q. Does City Council need to approve this contract? 
A. Yes, this contract will need to be approved by City Council.   

 
4. Q. When will this contract be brought to City Council? 

A. This contract will be brought to City Council on December 12th, 2023.   
 

5. Q. When will the work for this start? 
A. We are anticipating the work for this project to start around March or April of 

2024.   
 

6. Q. Do you plan to make the CAD files available? 
A. CAD files can be provided for reference only once a contractor is selected.  

 
7. Q. Will the grassed area between the Publix & the Spanish Moss Trail be made                                      

available to the contractor for use as a laydown yard? 
A. This area will not be available, but the City will work with the selected contractor 

to find a suitable location.  The contractor will be responsible for staging.    
 
 

 


